RB1/2004-05/390
RPCD.CO.LBS.BC.No. 86/02.01.01/2004-05 March 7, 2005

The Chairman
All Lead Banks

Dear Sir,
Formation of new districts in Nagaland — Assignment of Lead Bank responsibility

The Government of Nagaland, vide their notification dated October 24, 2003, have advised about the
formation of three new districts viz. Peren, Kiphire and Longleng by upgrading from their earlier

position as sub-division under Kohima and Tuensang districts with effect from October 24, 2003.

2. It has been decided to assign the Lead Bank responsibility of all the three new districts to State

Bank of India.

3. There is no change in the lead bank responsibilities of other districts in the State.

Yours faithfully,

(A.K.Bhandari)
Deputy General Manager



